
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF WAWAYANDA 

LOCAL DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
 
          PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Local Development Corporation 
will be holding a Meeting at 4:00 P.M. on Monday, June 5, 2017, at the 
Town Hall, 80 Ridgebury Hill Road, Slate Hill, New York. The purpose of 
this meeting is to address any and all matters that may come before the 
Board.    
          The Town of Wawayanda will make every effort to assure that the 
meeting is accessible to persons with disabilities. Anyone requiring 
special assistance and/or reasonable accommodations should contact 
the Town Clerk.  
                                                            Kathryn A. Sherlock - Secretary 
                                                           Town of Wawayanda 
Dated: May 31, 2017                        Local Development Corporation 

 
 
 


